Borough of Walnutport i 0
Recreation Board x K X
Christmas Tree Lighting Project
Walnutport, PA 18088
610-767-1322

July 13, 2023

Dear Residents and Business Owners:

The Borough of Walnutport’s Recreation Board would like to invite interested residents and
business owners in the area to participate in the Seventh Annual Christmas Tree Lighting
Ceremony. The Ceremony will be held on Saturday December 2, 2023 about 5:00 pm at the
Recreation Center at 215 Lincoln Avenue.

Although this event is open to all interested parties, we are currently looking for individuals or
businesses who are interested in “Adopting a Tree”. For a minimum donation of $45.00, the
Recreation Board would provide and set up a tree (including the tree stand). All you would need
to do is decorate it! If interested in “Adopting a Tree” please stop by borough office for a
registration form and guidelines. We are limited to the number of trees that can be adopted and
therefore they will be assigned on a first come basis.

Festivities will begin at 2:00 with food trucks that will be set up in the parking lot. The
Diamond Fire Company fire fighters sponsor the Candy Cane Hunt which begins at 3:00 pm.

The money raised by this event will benefit the Walnutport Borough Recreation Board and be
used to fund future projects. All donations can be made payable to the Borough of Walnutport
Recreation Board.

If you have any questions or would like to help with donation, adoption of a tree, or
sponsorship, or be a food vendor feel free to call Jennifer Wentz at 484-273-2278 or Annette in
the borough office at 610-767-1322 ext. 101.

Sincerely,

The Christmas Tree Lighting Project Committee

July 13, 2023



